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The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board is pleased to announce the introduction of 

School Cash Online.  School Cash Online allows parents and community members to pay 

school-related fees online safely, quickly, and easily. Parents can purchase items like spirit wear, 

lunches, and field trips - anytime, anywhere. 

How do I register? 
For active Families of Schools, please refer to these Registration Instructions for step-by-step 

details on how to get signed-up for online payments. 

 

To directly login or to register, visit School Cash Online. 

 

What payment methods will be available? 
Parent will be able to pay online using Visa, MasterCard and Interac/debit. 

 
 

http://www3.dpcdsb.org/Documents/2%20-%20Step-by-Step%20Registration%20Guide.pdf
https://dpcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/

